
Changing lives stitch by stitch  

Monica Mumbi 

Monica was introduced to work at the knitters in 2015, by her 
mother Sarah Njoki. Her sister Grace Mbugua is also a knitter.  

Prior to joining the Kenana, Monica worked for 14 years at one of 
the local flower farms. She was adversely affected by the chemi-
cals and suffered chronic back pain.  

As a single mother of 4, she needed to continue working in order 
to provide for her family.  

 

From the time I became unable to work in the flower farms, Kenana 
has held me by the hand. I have received work to knit so many different 

items and earned a good income from my work. I have also received 
medical care for me and my children while here at Kenana, treatment 

that I could never afford. I don’t suffer from back aches any more. 
Thank you Kenana Knitters.  

Monica Mumbi  


